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Edge of God
The Diary of a Nobody is an English comic novel that records the daily
events in the lives of a London clerk, Charles Pooter, his wife
Carrie, his son Lupin, and numerous friends and acquaintances over a
period of 15 months.

Stormcall
"Harrowing, tender-hearted, and funny as hell" —Jenny Offill
“Fascinating…Oddly uplifting” —The Economist "Smart, funny,
irreverent, and philosophically rich" —Wall Street Journal By the
author of the award-winning To Be a Machine, an absorbing, deeply felt
book about our anxious present tense—and coming to grips with the
future We're alive in a time of worst-case scenarios: The weather has
gone uncanny. Old postwar alliances are crumbling. A pandemic draws
our global community to a halt. Everywhere you look there's an omen, a
joke whose punchline is the end of the world. How is a person supposed
to live in the shadow of such a grim future? What does it mean to have
children—nothing if not an act of hope—in such unsettled times? What
might it be like to live through the worst? And what on Earth is
anybody doing about it? Dublin-based writer Mark O'Connell is consumed
by these questions—and, as the father of two young children himself,
he finds them increasingly urgent. In Notes from an Apocalypse, he
crosses the globe in pursuit of answers. He tours survival bunkers in
South Dakota. He ventures to New Zealand, a favored retreat of
billionaires banking on civilization's collapse. He engages with wouldbe Mars colonists, preppers, right-wing conspiracists. And he bears
witness to those places, like Chernobyl, that the future has already
visited—real-life portraits of the end of the world as we know it. In
doing so, he comes to a resolution, while offering readers a unique
window into our contemporary imagination. Both investigative and
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deeply personal, Notes from an Apocalypse is an affecting, humorous,
and surprisingly hopeful meditation on our present moment. With
insight, humanity, and wit, O'Connell leaves you to wonder: What if
the end of the world isn't the end of the world?

The Mandibles
In the middle of the deepest winter on record, a super EMP destroys
the nation's power grid. No electricity. No cars or phones. Worst of
all: No heat. The country is plunged into instant chaos.But for twentysix-year-old Hannah Sheridan, it's the best day of her life. For the
last five years, she's been held captive by a sadistic
psychopath--until the EMP releases the lock of her prison.Hannah
emerges from her underground cell into a hostile winter landscape with
no way to call for help, no vehicle that will drive, armed with
nothing but the clothes on her back and her own determination to
survive.Liam Coleman, cynical loner and former soldier, is headed
nowhere fast. He believed he was prepared for any disaster--until the
EMP took everything he'd ever cared about in a matter of seconds. When
he runs across a desperate woman who will die without his help, he's
forced to make a choice.Two hundred frozen, perilous miles stand
between them and their destination in rural Michigan. But the lack of
power, desperate people, and the treacherous elements aren't the only
threats.Hannah's captor isn't about to let her go. He will hunt her to
the ends of the earth and beyond, destroying anything and anyone who
gets in his way. For she has something he wants--she's nine months
pregnant with his child.Edge of Collapse is a gripping postapocalyptic EMP thriller perfect for fans of Ryan Schow, Grace
Hamilton, Harley Tate, Jack Hunt, and Boyd Craven.

Home to Oblivion
"A story about friendship and survival, a supernatural adventure
filled with mystery and suspense, and a tale of a boy who is forced to
forge his way to a new reality under the most unreal circumstances.
The story leads the reader from a pivotal Revolutionary War sea battle
to a mysterious island where time seems irrelevant. Narrator Prescott
Fielding, a 12-year-old boy from the 18th century, is washed ashore
onto a volcanic island, where he befriends Caleb Thompson, a seventeenyear-old Vietnam War era U. S. Marine. How can two people born 200
years apart exist together at one time? Are they living in a time
warp? Outside of time? Or is it the afterlife? Just as they work
through their differences in perspectives, and as their friendship
begins to flourish, a young World War I British Army code-breaker
suddenly appears and upsets the balance. A series of events--both
natural and unnatural--convince the characters to travel inland to
seek answers about the mysteries of the island. Prescott soon
discovers the function of the island is far more dangerous than he
ever could have imagined, and standing between him and his dream to go
home is a powerful and evil force." --Goodreads.
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Courage
New York Collapse is an in-world fictionalized companion to one of the
biggest video game releases of 2016: Tom Clancy's The Division from
Ubisoft. Within this discarded survivalist field guide, written before
the collapse, lies a mystery—a handwritten account of a woman
struggling to discover why New York City fell. The keys to unlocking
the survivor's full story are hidden within seven removable artifacts,
ranging from a full-city map to a used transit card. Retrace her steps
through a destroyed urban landscape and decipher her clues to reveal
the key secrets at the heart of this highly anticipated game.

Dark Side of the Mirror
Iyemo's life is falling apart. She tries to move to another planet,
hundreds of light-years away, only to watch her problems follow her.
Broken, disillusioned, and on the edge of collapse, a chance encounter
with a mysterious foreigner plants the seeds of redemption, leading
her to discover love and forgiveness, to discover God, and ultimately,
to discover who she truly is.

Dyslexia's Competitive Edge
Savor the moment, cause it just might be your lastNewly married and
trying to keep the romance flowing along with the wine, Billie and
Handel find themselves knee-deep in another mystery. Defending a
wealthy San Francisco businessman against capital murder, Handel soon
discovers that media attention brings more than fame and fortune. When
Billie's life is threatened and someone starts vandalizing winery
property, he believes it's connected to the case.Across the vineyard,
Margaret has problems of her own. Davy's Italian grandfather comes to
town and starts right in where his son left off. Throwing the weight
of his money around, and using the rash of vandalism as a weapon, he
tries to prove that Davy would be safer and better off living with him
in Italy.Romance is in the air at the Fredrickson Winery this summer.
Sip a glass of Sangria and fall in love with the characters all over
again.

The Edge of Destruction
We know that our world is undergoing seismic change—but how can we
emerge from the crisis a fairer, more equal society? Over the past two
centuries or so, capitalism has undergone profound changes—economic
cycles that veer from boom to bust—from which it has always emerged
transformed and strengthened. Surveying this turbulent history, Paul
Mason’s Postcapitalism argues that we are on the brink of a change so
big and so profound that this time capitalism itself, the immensely
complex system within which entire societies function, will mutate
into something wholly new. At the heart of this change is information
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technology, a revolution that is driven by capitalism but, with its
tendency to push the value of much of what we make toward zero, has
the potential to destroy an economy based on markets, wages, and
private ownership. Almost unnoticed, in the niches and hollows of the
market system, swaths of economic life are beginning to move to a
different rhythm. Vast numbers of people are changing how they behave
and live, in ways contrary to the current system of state-backed
corporate capitalism. And as the terrain changes, new paths open. In
this bold and prophetic book, Mason shows how, from the ashes of the
crisis, we have the chance to create a more socially just and
sustainable economy. Although the dangers ahead are profound, he
argues that there is cause for hope. This is the first time in human
history in which, equipped with an understanding of what is happening
around us, we can predict and shape the future.

Tom Clancy's The Division: New York Collapse

Edge of Darkness
Luke is four hundred miles away from home when the first nuclear bomb
drops. After narrowly escaping a nuclear explosion in San Francisco,
the Navy SEAL must travel through a world without rule of law. Liz
can't believe they're under attack. At first, it seems like things
won't be too bad. Yet within hours, it seems like the whole world's
gone crazy. With communication lines down, she's unable to reach her
husband, Luke. Getting her kids to their Bug Out Location won't be
easy, but she's determined to make it. It's well stocked and safely
tucked away in a canyon. But as people begin to flee the cities, a new
darkness spreads across America. Her struggle to survive rips apart
her core values and forces her to examine what it means to be a
mother, a wife, and a survivor.

Edge of Madness

At the Sharp End of Lightning
Renew and Sustain is an innovative, profitable, socially and
environmental conscious approach towards a sustainable future. The
book discusses this method, what sustainability is and why it makes
sense to implement these solutions. This is accomplished via dialog
with specific case studies about sustainability and the value of being
more sustainable.

The Beginning of the End
Dark Side of the MirrorWhile in Alaska, Sarah Mason is mistaken for
the notorious Selena Menendez, America's number one bad girl. Not only
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is Selena wanted by the U.S. Marshals and the FBI, but also by an
organized crime boss. With an identical look-alike, Sarah has to
assume they're twins. The tall rough-edged marshal who arrested her
will not listen to reason. When they reach Anchorage and he runs her
prints, he'll be forced to apologize for his mistake. Too little, too
late. She's suing the jerk for all he's worth.After being stranded in
the wilderness, Sarah finally convinces the arrogant marshal she's not
his fugitive. She fights her attraction for him, because he's not
about lasting relationships, and she wants more than a romp in his
bed. Braden Wolfe likes Sarah, but that's as far as it can go. She has
the face of the fugitive who killed his mentor and best friend. After
a bad marriage and the loss of his five year old son, he swears he'll
never go through that kind of pain again. Hate and revenge fuel him.
He hardens his heart from any feelings for Sarah. He has no intentions
of seeing her once they're rescued and she returns to Memphis. But
after she's gone, he's miserable.When Menendez and her gang are
spotted outside Memphis, Braden races to reach Sarah before her
psychopath sister has a chance to harm her. His motives become
unclear. Is he truly there to protect Sarah? Or is capturing her evil
twin more important? But the crime boss who wants Menendez has his own
agenda.

Collapse of U.S. 35 Highway Bridge, Point Pleasant, West
Virginia, December 15, 1967
She's human. He's not. For the most part. We're pretty sure.Maybe a
little humanhumanoid at least. George isn't her real name. Bob isn't
his. When fate intervenes on the loop in Lubbock, Texas, nothing will
be the same for George again. Her fantasies of a fairy tale adventure
come true. Except for the part with the monsters. And the jail time.
And the absolute vomit inducing terror of creating an online dating
profile.

Cuba on the Brink
Through the desert, to see the land art, then onto the 'most secret
cabin' for the silent ten-day meditation retreat. His muse moves from
an external muse to a character in the story; she moves him out of his
comfort zone, which suggests he may have to start life all over again,
c'est la vie.

Collapse (the Ashwood Lies Book 1)
Freedom demands a price The EMP stole their way of life. Hannah and
Liam have survived the brutal cold and violent enemies. But the threat
has never been greater. To survive this battle, the residents of Fall
Creek may have to sacrifice more than they ever thought possible.This
time, it might be too muchPreorder Edge of Defiance now. When the
country goes dark, ordinary people find themselves facing the end of
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the world as they know it. With society collapsing before their eyes,
they'll have to risk everything to protect their home and the people
they love.Edge of Defiance is a gripping EMP apocalyptic thriller
featuring flawed, complex characters and riveting action. An EMP
disaster/survival series perfect for fans of Ryan Schow, Grace
Hamilton, Harley Tate, Jack Hunt, and Boyd Craven.*Rated PG-13 for
mild language and moderate violence*

Edge of Collapse
Describes the events leading to the missile crisis, analyzes American
actions, and shares the opposing viewpoints of American and Russian
experts.

Brink
Everything changes in an instant when the nation's power grid fails.An
EMP attack knocks planes out of the sky and turns roads into disaster
zones. And that's just the first minute. The attack leaves Cade Bowman
stranded a thousand miles from home and the family he holds dear. A
weekend in Las Vegas turns deadly for his daughter Lily and her best
friend. She knows she has to get out of the city before it's too late.
But with junkies and opportunitists on the hunt for easy prey, she'll
have to be stronger than ever to survive.Fight the Shock is the first
book in the heart-stopping World in Collapse series.

Edge of Anarchy
When twenty-two year old Mark Prior jumped at the opportunity of
joining his friends on a backpacking holiday around the Aegean
islands, he never imagined that they'd come across a forgotten relic
that would change their lives forever. The mysterious island of
Samothrace is the group's first stop and the epicenter of secrets,
where the blue lightning is harbored, hidden deep within its ancient
mountain. Who are the enigmatic Order of Knights, known as the Clergy,
that are sworn to protect the world from this primeval and forgotten
power? What is their connection to their adversaries, a vagabond group
of misfits calling themselves the Organization? Join the adventures of
Mark, Alice, Telemachus and Jose, as they unleash an ancient power,
designed to bestow the wielders of the blue lightning with
extraordinary abilities. Witness their story as they realize the
consequences of their discovery, with half of the world's secret
services hot on their heels. Stormcall is the first installment of the
E.M.F. Chronicles, a five-part series of suspenseful action adventures
with a strong science fiction edge. Follow the life of each character
in a tale of friendship, camaraderie, and conflict, from the green
slopes of mount Saos to the magical circle of stones in Glastonbury.
T.A. Marks' remarkable book will keep you guessing, from start to
finish.
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Fight the Shock
With dry wit and psychological acuity, this near-future novel explores
the aftershocks of an economically devastating U.S. sovereign debt
default on four generations of a once-prosperous American family. Downto-earth and perfectly realistic in scale, this is not an over-the-top
Blade Runner tale. It is not science fiction. In 2029, the United
States is engaged in a bloodless world war that will wipe out the
savings of millions of American families. Overnight, on the
international currency exchange, the “almighty dollar” plummets in
value, to be replaced by a new global currency, the “bancor.” In
retaliation, the president declares that America will default on its
loans. “Deadbeat Nation” being unable to borrow, the government prints
money to cover its bills. What little remains to savers is rapidly
eaten away by runaway inflation. The Mandibles have been counting on a
sizable fortune filtering down when their ninety-seven-year-old
patriarch dies. Once the inheritance turns to ash, each family member
must contend with disappointment, but also—as the U.S. economy spirals
into dysfunction—the challenge of sheer survival. Recently affluent,
Avery is petulant that she can’t buy olive oil, while her sister,
Florence, absorbs strays into her cramped household. An expat author,
their aunt, Nollie, returns from abroad at seventy-three to a country
that’s unrecognizable. Her brother, Carter, fumes at caring for their
demented stepmother, now that an assisted living facility isn’t
affordable. Only Florence’s oddball teenage son, Willing, an economics
autodidact, will save this formerly august American family from the
streets. The Mandibles is about money. Thus it is necessarily about
bitterness, rivalry, and selfishness—but also about surreal
generosity, sacrifice, and transformative adaptation to changing
circumstances.

Point of Impact
"The strength of Tarnish is Billy's coming-of-age narrative, his quest
to develop his own, innate heroism, and his struggle to reconcile
illustrious legends with harsher truths [Its] high fantasy styling is
tempered by comfortable, somewhat modern language, a relatable, everyman main character, and a universal theme that transcends the genre."
-- Tales of the Talisman Magazine "What's amazing about this book is
that it is its own story. It's not some spin off, take off, bull$#!%
twisting of the same young adult themes. And I love that you get all
these stories within stories It's like, bookception." -- Rattle The
Stars "That's why I like this book [Billy's] going to be a hero one
day. It's just going to take a couple more black eyes and a night in
the Fellwater drunk tank to get there." -- Forever Young Adult * The
son of a legend, born with his father's strength. A rogue of
yesteryear whose sword was as quick as his wit. An invincible warrior
with truly silver skin. What kind of hero would you be? When his
village is attacked by creatures from Blood Marsh, Billy Cole
volunteers to find help. But it'll take more than a sword and the
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inspiring tales of his legendary idols to survive the harsh world
beyond Redfield. Taking the name Wil Thunderstrike, he sets off to
save his home and begin his own heroic legacy. But on Fate's fickle
course, sixteen-springs-old Wil Thunderstrike will become a
storyteller, adventurer, and thief; discover romance, danger, and
betrayal; and return home both a hero and a villain.

Tarnish

The Edge of Tomorrow - Book 2
The darkness is spreading faster than ever. People are no longer
having dreams. The Dream Realm is on the verge of collapse and
fulfilling everyone's worst nightmares. Will Kleir and her friends be
able to stop the darkness and bring the Dream Realm back from the edge
of destruction or will the unthinkable happen?

Postcapitalism
Based on a TRUE storyFinally, she speaks …After three hundred years of
silence, Virginia’s only convicted witch finally speaks!And the story
she tells varies substantially from the rumors and wild speculation
that have passed for truth concerning Grace Sherwood’s famous 1703
witchcraft trial. For indeed, Grace’s accusers suffered long after the
trial ended, but it was not as a consequence of magic, but rather,
from their own boundless greed. But what of those who follow? How long
will a curse last? Richard Hill is about to find out when he moves to
Virginia Beach in 2005 to rebuild his life.And they that are left of
you shall pine away in their iniquity in your enemies' lands; and also
in the iniquities of their fathers shall they pine away with them.
Leviticus 26:40

Edge of Defiance
When the world as we know it falls, the New Texas Republic rises to
face the harsh realities of holding civilization together one town at
a time. Such is the task before Austin Reynolds, Texas Ranger, as he
rides into the community of New Hope where a shifty-eyed mayor, his
alluring and beautiful assistant, and a blind prophesying preacher
complicate an inevitable battle against wild northern raiders. No
Kinda Life is a post-apocalyptic adventure and traditional western
rolled together into a riveting short novel.

Waiting for Grace
The Final Collapse: A Thriller Mankind on the brink. The few survivors
face an unexpected new threat some of them changed. A week after the
outbreak and the world is utterly transformed. Ex-soldier Mason West
Page 8/13

Access Free Edge Of Collapse A Post Apocalyptic Emp Survival Thriller
and his family emerge from the wreckage only to confront the
horrifying aftermath. Civilization in ruin. Los Angeles is truly the
city of angels--a burial ground for millions. Packs of deranged humans
roam the streets stalking anything that lives. The West family faces
impossible odds and an uncertain future. With dwindling resources and
danger at every turn, their survival is anything but assured. The
Final Collapse is the second novel in the gripping Edge of Survival
series. If you like terrifying hordes and edge-of-your-seat action,
then you'll love William Oday's high-octane second installment.

Means to an end
There is nothing like the feel of pen/pencil on paper for your
thoughts, dreams, experiences, and life events recorded in the moment.
Carry and use this blank book for a journal, sketchbook, scrapbook,
field notes, designs, logs, etc. Yes, it is designed for any of these
needs and more. 150 fully blank numbered pages. Also includes: blank
fields title page 6-page blank table of contents fully page numbered
main matter HIGH GLOSS FINISH for extra protection on the go See other
cover designs also available from "N.D. Author Sevices" [NDAS] in its
multiple series of 365 and 150 Journals, Notebooks, Grid Notebooks,
Blank Books, Meeting Notes, etc. Some are available in a matching
cover designs.

Edge of Ridiculous
"Dyslexia's Competitive Edge is a book for every dyslexic
entrepreneur, business owner, and professional. Tiffany's book is full
of strategies and insight, but most important she showcases the value
of dyslexia and how it is a competitive advantage." Skip Howard,
Managing Director of Dallas Partners, Entrepreneur, and Inventor
DYSLEXIA'S COMPETITIVE EDGE discusses how dyslexics can use their
strengths to launch businesses, grow their companies, or accelerate
their careers. The book includes personal stories, insights, and
strategies from fellow dyslexics and non-dyslexics on how to use the
dyslexic brain as a competitive edge. Tiffany offers advice on how to
successfully manage difficulties that dyslexia can present such as
having a response plan for when a dyslexic's word retrieval system
misfires. As a dyslexic business owner, Tiffany writes from
experience. She wrote a book she wished was available earlier in her
career on how to use the dyslexic brain as an asset. Tiffany provides
readers with an extensive resource section at the back of the book. As
technology rapidly advances many of the talents dyslexics possess,
such as creative, visionary, and outside-the-box thinking, will
increase in demand exponentially.

Notes from an Apocalypse
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Times IV
When a viral apocalypse kills 97% percent of the people on the planet,
the survivor's humanity is hanging by a thread. Fighting over the
leftovers of civilization, what's needed is a hero that's more killer
than saint. The people he finds become family and that is very bad
news for those who think they are running things. This is the first
book in new series from the author of the Eden Chronicle's "A Bright
Shore" and "Come and Take it." The author is a former CIA operations
officer who has decided that his lifelong writing
habit/hobby/obsession is more fun than "real" work. "Finally an author
that doesn't pull punches" Amazon Reviewer"Not going to work tomorrow,
it's 4 am and I just finished one of the best books I've read in
years.." Amazon Reviewer

Edge of Disaster

On a Dream's Edge Blank Book
When Chase finds survival gear hidden in the attic of his boarding
school, he realizes Ashwood Prep isn't what it seems. Thrust into a
conspiracy that is centuries old, he can choose to run or stand up and
fight.After an earthquake cuts the school off from the rest of the
world, Chase has to figure out who's a friend, who's an enemy, and if
there's really any difference at all. As the world starts to collapse,
trusting the wrong person can have deadly consequences. Caught between
his classmates and the professors' schemes, he can't afford to choose
wrong. It would all be a lot easier if Taylor and Maya weren't pulling
him in opposite directions.Is it really the apocalypse? Or is it
something much worse?

Edge of Collapse
Luke has managed to get within sixty miles of his family's Bug Out
location. Though he continues to struggle against new threats, nothing
will keep Luke from getting back to his family -- not even the people
who stand in his way. Liz struggles to defend the cabin from the
preacher and his men. With too much land to cover and not enough
resources, she reluctantly teams up with other people in the canyon.
Their thread-bare agreement might not hold up under pressure, but it's
better than nothing. Liz will do whatever it takes to protect her
kids. One day Luke will return home, but until then, she's ready to
take up arms against anyone who threatens them.

The Final Collapse
In a heartbeat, everything grinds to a haltOn Christmas Eve, the
lights go out. Vehicles stop working. Communications break
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down.Reclusive former soldier Liam Coleman doesn't want to be anywhere
near bustling downtown Chicago the day before Christmas. But his twin
brother and his pregnant sister-in-law need him, so he makes the
trip.But mere minutes after leaving O'Hare, their car crashes, along
with hundreds of other vehicles. When Liam's phone stops working, he
begins to suspect something more sinister than a local power outage.
But before he can react, the first plane falls from the sky When a
super EMP takes down the nation's power grid, Liam knows it's time to
bug out. He's prepared, but he never expected to be caught in the
middle of Chicago as chaos erupts. With society collapsing before his
very eyes, Liam will have to risk more than he ever thought possible
to protect the ones he loves--if it's not already too late. Chaos
Rising is the riveting post-apocalyptic EMP survival thriller prequel
novella set in the Edge of Collapse universe, a brand new series from
bestselling author, Kyla Stone. Includes a six-chapter sneak peek of
Edge of Collapse, book #1 in the explosive new post-apocalyptic
series.

No Kinda Life
Calli Crawford has given up too much in life, too many rules and
regulations forcing her to become someone she can barely recognize.
Such is the life of a woman in the witness protection program. With
loneliness and fear as a constant companion, she's in search for
solitude in hopes of making it to the trial date and getting back to
her life. Captain John "Edge" Barker has served his final mission for
the Navy Seals and the devastation of it has left its mark on the hardbodied vet. His plan is to focus on his dogs and ignore the rest of
the world, but when a raven-haired women in need moves across the
street, his world is turned upside down. Needing someone to protect,
he goes against his better judgment and steps into her world and makes
her fight his own. With the largest syndicate in New York searching
high and low for them, the pair doesn't have the luxury of living in
the present. They're forced to stay on the razor edge of tomorrow.

Chaos Rising
Though he achieved literary acclaim as a dramatist, most notably with
the timeless children's classic Peter Pan, author J. M. Barrie tackled
many subjects over the course of his career, often grappling with
philosophical and psychological topics. The breadth of his intellect
is on full display in Courage, which is the text of a stirring and
inspirational speech he delivered to a group of graduating college
students in the early 1920s.

Renew and Sustain
In the near future where the intellect rules and science offers
civilisation's only salvation, a mad-man bioterrorist is determined to
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rid the planet of its human stain. And the only one standing in his
way is a defiant, hyper-immune girl called Io, whose ridiculed
physical gifts may just give her the upper fist.

End of Summer
Trisha, a mid-level manager, dreams of grandeur: a sprawling
professional network, a close-knit family, corporate success and
domestic bliss. Dev, next-in-line to CEO, hopes for total detachment
from work and devises a cunning delegation system run by emailforwards. Their circumstances are challenged when a looming
organizational restructure forces them to re-evaluate their personal
goals and their on-again-off-again relationship. Set in an India stuck
between tradition and modernity, Means to an End, follows Trisha and
Dev, as they struggle to fulfill the expectations of their company,
their family and the society.

The Diary of a Nobody
Marcus Abaddon has been "chosen" to carry out a corrupt United States
government agenda by crime lord Devin Bolos. Alongside Charles, Bolos
runs an illegal drug operation, which includes some "atypical"
chemicals that begin to alter Abaddon's state of mind. However,
throughout the book Abaddon cannot help but feel the pull of holy
spirit within (God) as he fights a spiritual warfare before seeking
the spiritual guidance needed from old classmate Josh Slothers. Josh
has become a successful pastor of a large church near Abaddon. As the
end draws near for a clueless Abaddon, he is duped into a catastrophic
event that ignites the government's push for a new world order, a
concept very prevalent in today's society. God's power, however, is
unbreakable, and Christian's are reminded to keep the faith and push
forward in a coming time of despair.

Savor
AT THE SHARP END OF LIGHTNING: The intertwined worlds of Oceanlight
and Earth are no longer hidden from view of each other. In one realm,
Yalara Narika, a winged Sea Sprite, searches for her family and she
encounters a deadly blue haze at sea. Escaping the poison makes her
realize that her world, Oceanlight, is experiencing sudden and
catastrophic environmental change. Meanwhile, in the safe suburban
normality of North Wales, Einion Morgan Alban, a restless youth with
haemophilia, is nearly murdered by a man in a white suit who
intentionally shoves him off a cliff. If Yalara and Einion don't
uncover the connections between their worlds and near-deaths, it will
have dire consequences for the worlds they live in. Book one of the
OCEANLIGHT series.
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